
 
 

2025 | MANHATTAN TUNNEL PROJECT 

 

 
WHAT:  

WHERE:  

WHEN:  

Overnight lane closures 

12th Avenue between W. 27th and W. 30th Streets  

Rescheduled Beginning October 14, 2025, through October 21, 2025 
(weather permitting)  
Approximately 9:00 PM to 5:00 AM   

GDC’s contractor will use one-lane and two-lane closures on 12th Avenue northbound and 
southbound lanes to perform paving and striping operations. Travel lanes will begin to 
gradually decrease starting at W. 27th Street, and traffic will be reduced to one or two lanes 
between W. 28th Street and W. 30th Street. As work progresses, closures will alternate 
between northbound and southbound travel lanes. 

Travel lanes in each direction will be maintained at all times. Signage and flaggers will be in 
place to direct motorists through the construction work areas. Pedestrian access to the 
sidewalk on the east side will be maintained via a protected detour in the parking lane. The  
north crosswalk at W 29th St and 12th Avenue will experience brief overnight closures, 
during which flaggers will be in place to direct pedestrians around the work area. 

Questions or  Concerns?   

24 / 7   Hotline:   800 - 239 - 9497   Email:   ManhattanConstruction@gatewayprogram.org   

Project   Overview:   www.gatewayprogram.or g   

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

http://www.gatewayprogram.org/
http://www.gatewayprogram.org/
http://www.gatewayprogram.org/
http://www.gatewayprogram.org/

